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Dear Chairwoman Gossage and members of the committee, 

On behalf of thousands of activists in Kansas, we appreciate the opportunity to provide written 
testimony in support of SB 103. Legislation such as this bill can be critical steps to address the red tape 
that is stifling productivity and creating barriers to economic opportunity for business and families in the 
sunflower state. It is also an opportunity remove outdated regulations through an expedited process. 

 
Americans for Prosperity Kansas supports this legislation because, although a seemingly small 

bill, it would meaningfully strengthen the rights of dental patients in Kansas. Ensuring they know who 

owns their dentist's business and strengthening their right, when they believe they have been wronged, 

to file a complaint with the state dental board. Combined with removing the outdated 20% rule we 

believe these reforms are common sense, and we are pleased to see the legislature considering them. 

We hope you’ll support SB 103. 

Sincerely, 

Jon Lueth 

Deputy State Director  

AFP KANSAS 


